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Hernandez - DNR, Jonathan <jonathan.hernandez@state.co.us>

CPW Chatfield Loan 

Rutter - DNR, Justin <justin.rutter@state.co.us> Fri, Jan 5, 2018 at 12:02 PM
To: "Ris - DNR, Lauren" <lauren.ris@state.co.us>
Cc: Mark Leslie - DNR <mark.leslie@state.co.us>, "Hernandez - DNR, Jonathan" <jonathan.hernandez@state.co.us>

Hi Lauren,
Thanks for the email. Yes, CPW would like to increase its original loan amount \ get a new loan for the increase. We
currently have decision items in front of the legislature for the escrow payment and then for the ongoing loan payments.

Justin

Justin Rutter 
Chief Financial Officer 

 
P 303.866.3203 ext 4629 C 720.688.2134 
1313 Sherman St., Room 115, Denver, CO 80203 

justin.rutter@state.co.us | cpw.state.co.us

On Wed, Jan 3, 2018 at 3:22 PM, Ris - DNR, Lauren <lauren.ris@state.co.us> wrote: 
Hi Mark and Justin,
 
We need to bring any changes to CPW's loan to the CWCB Board meeting this month.  We are operating on the
assumption that CPW will want to increase it's original loan amount to cover the increased cost estimate.  Please let me
and Jonathan know, and we are happy to set up a meeting if you would like to discuss further.
 
Thanks! 
 
--  
Lauren Ris
Deputy Director

  
P 303.866.3441 |  C 303.818.4602
1313 Sherman Street, Room 718, Denver, CO 80203
lauren.ris@state.co.us  |  www.colorado.gov/DNR
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